
 

Dear School Administration, 

 

The Muslim community of the City of Melissa and adjoining areas (including but not limited to 
school districts) will be observing the holy month of Ramadan from March 10, through April 9, 2024. 

 

Ramadan is a sacred month of fasting and spiritual reflection for Muslims around the world. During 
this time, all Muslims abstain from food, drink, and other activities from dawn to dusk. Participating 
in physical activities while fasting can be challenging and could potentially lead to dehydration or 
other health risks. We request you to excuse the respective Muslim student(s) from athletics and 
P.E. classes during Ramadan. Student(s) will be willing to participate in alternative activities, such 
as reading or completing assignments, during these times and should be happy to provide a 
doctor's note if needed. 

 

We thank you for your consideration and understanding in this matter. If you have any questions or 
need additional information, please contact the parents or Imaan Masjid of Melissa directly at 
admin@al-imaan.org 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Administration 

Imaan Masjid 

1010 Milrany Ln, 

Melissa, TX 75454 

imaanmasjid.org 
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